
12th May 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer,  
 

As previously communicated, all parents / carers of children who have free school meals have now 

received a letter from Flintshire Local Authority, explaining that direct payments will be made into your 

bank accounts in order that you can purchase food for your children in place of the current lunch delivery 

service provided.  

 

Please do remember that the deadline for providing Flintshire LA with your bank details is Thursday 14th 

May in order for you to receive payments on time. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Paula Williams 

 

 


